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“To Grow strong in God’s Love as we Learn, Care and Pray.” 

 

Lent Term 2021 Newsletter 16 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Another busy week comes to an end. It has been wonderful 

seeing our children enjoying their learning and making the 

most of the opportunities each day brings. Classes have 

been enjoying fieldwork studies in the school grounds. 

Some have been polishing up on their excellent compass 

skills and mapwork skills. 

Next week is the last week of term and we will be having a 

Lenten Activities day on Friday 26th March. On this day 

children can come to school in non-uniform for a donation. 

Children are also asked to bring in loose change and place 

it in their class CAFOD box throughout the week. On the 

Friday, each class will place their coins in a line around the 

grounds. All proceeds will be going to CAFOD as part of 

their ‘Walk For Water Campaign’. Please do support this 

worthwhile cause by helping us make a difference for those 

in need of our help. We hope for a really long line of coins. 

Let’s see together, if we can make it a Penny Mile 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Yuen 
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Term Dates 

      Sapphire Award 

                            
    

Congratulations to our 1st Sapphire 

Award Winner. 
We are so proud of all our children they all work 

so hard to achieve their house points every day. 

Autumn Term 

Term Starts: 

Thursday 3 September 2020 

Term Ends Friday 23rd October 

Half Term: 

26 - 30 October 2020 

Term Ends: 

Friday 18 December 2020 

Spring Term 

Term Starts: 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term: 

Monday 15 - 19 February 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 26 March 2021 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: 

Monday 12 April 2021 

Half Term: 

31 May - 4 June 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 16th July 2021 

 Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy 
 
St Mary’s Catholic Primary School is looking to appoint a 

friendly and caring person to join our team of 

Lunchtime Supervisors, to look after our children during 

the lunchtime period.  

Monday to Friday, 6.25 hours per week, term time only 

(38 weeks per year)  

An enhanced DBS and Disqualification check is required 

for all successful applicants  

Job Description and Person Specification available upon 
request. 
Please contact the school: 01604 581011 or email 

kburdett@stmaryscatholicprimary.northants.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Friday 26th March 
Non-Uniform Day 

 
 

 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

 

Weekly Attendance 

           Year R- 96.6%                   Year 1- 94.0% 

           Year 2- 94.10%                 Year 3- 98.0% 

Year 4- 97.8%                  Year 5- 95.3% 

Year 6 -96.6%           Well Done Year 3 😊 

 

 

 

                       Lenten Reflection 

Following on from the very successful Christmas concert across the four 
Catholic Schools in Northampton, a Lenten Reflection has been recorded 
and will be available for the children to watch in school next Friday. The 
children of Year 3 at St. Mary’s, sang the beautiful and thought-
provoking hymn, “Were You There When They Crucified My Lord?” 
While three children from Year 5 read God’s holy word in the form of a 
Reading from Matthew and a prayer of Lenten Reflection. The children 
were wonderful ambassadors for our school and made us all proud. 

             


